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The Reddick Administrative Commission (RAC) was established by action of the 
Presbytery on July 28, 2020.  The Reddick Presbyterian Church property consists 
of a corner lot with two (2) structures: sanctuary and fellowship hall.


RAC has met nine (9) times since its inception and completed a series of tasks 
including:


• Assumed original jurisdiction
• Closed financial account and created dedicated account with the Presbytery
• Met with members and elders
• Visited the property and extended an invitation to members to retrieve objects of

personal and/or sentimental value
• Invited partners in ministry to remove furniture/furnishings they could use in

their ministries
• Had an engineer and real estate agent visit the property
• Had the property independently appraised
• Signed a listing with Jack Garnett

The property is currently under contract for sale. Presbytery’s office manager Lisa 
Wells has secured a month-to-month contract with a lawn service for the property. 
Blessedly, we haven’t had any vandalism incidents.
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